                        Dear Educational Administrator,

Welcome to the new school year.  You and your educational team are embarking on the new opportunity of educating a child who is deaf-blind.  We wanted to share information about resources and national supports that can help in planning for this student’s education and in working with both your state technical assistance project and families. 
Children who are deaf-blind are a diverse group of learners who present unique challenges to the educational community.  They often require intense support needs and teaching strategies that are different from students who are deaf or students who are blind.  
Each state has a technical assistance project funded by the federal department of education to assist districts, teachers and teams in the delivery of an appropriate program for your student.  These projects can assist with training, provide resources and support and often assist in working with families. 
There is also a national technical assistance project funded by the federal government, NCDB, the National Center on Deaf-Blindness.  NCDB works with state projects to improve educational outcomes for the national population of children who are deaf-blind. NCDB is home to a comprehensive collection of information about deaf-blindness with resources of value to educators and families.   In collaboration with states, NCDB makes available a wide variety of important products to assist in educational programming and the development of qualified personnel. Visit their website at http://www.nationaldb.org
In this packet you will find a selected set of resources, including information about both the state and national projects.  
Sincerely,
                                                                                                                        10/2017


